
SDC, Kinder, 1st 

Hi Parents,  

I hope you are doing as well as can be expected during this unprecedented time. Please tell your 

students that Miss Denise says "Hello". 

 

I wanted to establish an open line of communication between us to support speech and language 

goals while school isn't in session.  

 

I've been directed by the district office to make contact with you at least twice a week for the 

next three weeks. Please feel free to contact me at any time via email (purvisd@mhusd.org).  

 

For this week, please concentrate on reinforcing the following prepositions: 

on 

in 

under 

next to 

in front 

behind 

between 

 

You can have your child follow directions with objects or look at books and ask "Where is the 

___?" When appropriate, have you child use a complete sentence. ("the ____ is ____ the ____.) 

 

Of course, model correct use of grammar and sounds at all times.  

 

Please respond to this email so I know that we are connected, and again please contact me at any 

time with any questions or concerns. 

 

I wish you all health, I will miss your children! 

Denise 
 


